
11th September 2019 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 9 to 11 

Dear Parents, 

‘An Inspector Calls’ – Theatre Trip – February 2020 

A production of ‘An Inspector Calls’ is coming to Nottingham Theatre Royal in February 2020. The English 

department would like all pupils in Years 9 to 11 to see the performance as part of their English GCSE 

preparation.  

We have booked tickets for the matinee performance on Thursday 13th February 2020, with excellent seats in the 

stalls. We have also been able to secure the tickets at a discount rate of £15.00 per student. 

If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please complete the reply slip below and return to Mrs 

Thornton, along with your payment by Friday 27th September. Payment can be made via cash, cheque or BACS. 

If paying by BACS, please reference your payment SURNAME/INSPECTOR. 

I will write nearer the time to confirm final arrangements and timings for the day. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Thornton 

Head of English 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Visit to Theatre Royal Nottingham ‘An Inspector Calls’ 

 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 
 
I am willing for my child to attend the visit to The Theatre Royal on Thursday 13th February 2020. I acknowledge 
the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every 
activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 
 
I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 
I enclose cheque / cash for £15 / I will do a BACS payment for £15. 
 
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost, even if your child 
does not take part in the visit. 
 
 

Signed: _______________________________________________                     Date: _____________________  Dtae: Date:  
Please return to Mrs Thornton by Friday 27th September 2019 


